West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
1561 S, 7500 w.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

July 20, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:
RE: CULINARY WATER WILL-SERVE LETTER FOR Robert Rice

This proposed residence is located approximately 6035 W. 2050 N. in Warren, Weber County, Utah and will consist
of 1lot. A parcel number has yet to be assigned. The West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District (hereafter the
District) will supply culinary water to this proposed building/residence.

Sherrie Steed and Robert Rice have presented the board with proof of secondary water. The required impact fees have
been paid. The board has voted and approved CULINARY WATER WILL-SERVE LETTER for the future use on said property.

Should you have clerical questions or comments, please contact the district clerk. Please direct questions regarding
water systems, materials, etc., to (801-791-7368) Randy Giordano, Chairman of the WWWID Board. This letter expires 1
year from the day it is issued.

Sincerely,
Vu,@# WA
MelissaMurray, Clerk /

West Warren-Warren Watef Improvement District



